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Letter from Dr Robert Chilton, Chair, Standards for England  
 
Summary of Report  
 
This report advises the Committee of a letter which was sent by Dr Robert 
Chilton, Chair, Standards for England on 30 November 2010.  
 
Recommendations 
 

(1) That the content of the report and letter be noted; 
 
 
 
Resource Considerations:  
Financial:         
None arising from this report  
 
 
Legal: 
None arising from this report  
      
Staffing: 
None arising from this report  
 
Citizen Impact: 
None arising from this report  
      
Community Safety:  
None arising from this report  
    
Environmental: 
None arising from this report  
 
 



Performance and Risk Management:  
Risk:  
None arising from this report  
 
Performance Management:  
None arising from this report  
  
Equality Implications:  
This report complies fully with the Council’s policies on equality and diversity  
 
Consultation:  
None arising from this report  
 
Background papers  
All published  
 
 
Signed:        
 

 
 
Bhupinder Gill       
Assistant Director Legal &    
Constitutional Services and Monitoring 
Officer  
 
Date: 13.01.11      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer  
 
Jo Whitehouse 
Member Services Officer  
(  01922 652025 
* whitehousejl@walsall.gov.uk  
 
 



 
 
 
Dr Robert Chilton (Chair of Standards for England) has written to all Standards 
Committee Chairs on 30 November following receipt of a letter from Bob Neill MP 
which provided further details of the  Government’s plans to abolish the Standards 
Board regime.  
 
A copy of Dr Chilton’s letter is attached at Appendix A and a copy of Bob Neill’s 
letter at Appendix B.  


